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11 April 2018 
 
 
 

Sediment sampling from seabed at il-Maghluq in Marsaxlokk Harbour 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that samples will 
be taken from the seabed at il-Maghluq in Marsaxlokk Harbour, between Monday 16th 
April 2018 and Friday 20th April 2018 
 
The sampling shall be carried out from a pontoon and will take place at points A, B and 
C, as shown on attached chart.  
 
 
Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 
caution and slow speed and give the boat/diver a wide berth. They are to comply with 
instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14. 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 36 
      
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
 
 




